
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: MMY/657.JCP 

29 September 2022 

 

Dear Families 

Are you interested in finance? How would you invest £500+ billion? 
 
On Wednesday 5th October from 5:00pm - 6:00pm The Young Professionals are hosting an online webinar with 
global financial services and investment firm Fidelity International to which you are invited. 
 
Fidelity International are an investment management company, responsible for total client assets of £516.9 billion 
from over 2.52 million clients across Asia Pacific, Europe, the Middle East, South America, and Canada. 
Fidelity has a number of offices in the UK and Ireland and have some fantastic school-leaver opportunities. They 
offer a wide range of financial services to clients all over the world and with that comes a wide variety of roles on 
offer. 
 
All these opportunities will be discussed throughout the course of the evening. If you are interested in finding out 
more about life and careers at one of the biggest financial services / investment companies in the world, then this 
event is for you! 
 
Sign up using the link below: 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Fidelity-International-Event 
 
Do not forget to add this to your Unifrog account and let me know that you are taking part by emailing: 
m.mylrea@stowhigh.com 
 
Kind Regards 

 

Melenie Mylrea 
 
Melenie Mylrea  
Futures Coordinator  
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